
August 18, 2017 

Riley Early Childhood Center 

16001 Lincoln Ave 

Harvey, IL, 60426 

Harvey School District 152 Board of Education: 

The purpose of this letter is to resign from my position of Parent Coordinator of Riley Early Childhood 

Center. My resignation will be effective Friday, September 1, 2017. I am pursuing a career in nursing and 

my school schedule conflicts with my work schedule, therefore, I will no longer be available for the 

position of Parent Coordinator, but I would like to thank you for allowing me to serve the district for 

almost four years. 

I wish the district continued growth and success in the future. 

Yours respectfully, 

clif 

Itzel Perez-Uriostegui 
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